

## 1515 BROADWAY NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10036

(212) 869-3000

September 26, 1973

Mr. Thurman G. Baird Owner Ace Aircraft Manufacturing Co. 106 Arthur Road Asheville, North Carolina 28806

Dear Mr. Baird:

Your letter causes no small amount of confusion. At any rate, MI obviously is not directly involved in the sale of plans so this is a question that you and Mr. Poberezny will have to work out. Then we can publish additional information if necessary.

Our relationship with the Baby Ace (or MI Baby Ace in our pages) came about in 1955 when we published small-scale plans based on large-scale plans then being sold by the EAA. The current small-scale, non-building plans we have published are based on the same source. As the article says, this is merely the return (or relash) of an old idea.

Cordially

Robert G. Beason

Editor

RGB:dcc

xc: Mr. Poberezny